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NEW CHURCH ELECTORAL ROLL  
 
 
The Church of England requires all Parishes to renew their Church Electoral Roll (CER) every six 
years and this is due in 2019.  
 
The Church Electoral Roll is completely independent of the Electoral Register, collated each year 
by the Local Authority. 
 
Those who register on the Church Electoral Roll do so to express their commitment to the Church. 
It provides an opportunity to attend the Annual Parochial Church Meeting (APCM), be involved in 
Church decisions and to stand for election to the Parochial Church Council (PCC). 
 
The criteria for eligibility for inclusion in the CER are detailed on the attached application form. 
 
This letter is being sent to you as you are on the current CER. If you are still eligible and would wish 
to be included in the new Roll would you, please, complete the attached application form and return 
to the Church Office by 2nd April 2019. 
 
The new CER will be effective from our APCM, which will be held at St Christopher’s Church, 
Lympsham on 28th April 2019. 
 
Also attached is the Church of England’s Electoral Roll Privacy Notice, which sets out the relevant 
data protection regulations appertaining to a church electoral roll and how we will use your personal 
information. It is important you read this notice in conjunction with the application form. 
 
CER application forms will also be available at all three churches or as a download from our 
website. 
 
 If you have any queries or wish to request a form, please contact our Electoral Roll Officer, 
Margaret Smith on mjbsmith87@gmail.com or 01278 760691. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:mjbsmith87@gmail.com

